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Film Artistes Association of Nepal

Member of International Federation of Actors (FIA)

Ref. NO. i Date :

We, at Film Artistes Association of Nepal (FAAN) are excited to learn
about the third edition of the 'Nepali Film Festival' to be held at London
on 25 February, 2023. With the core objective of preserving, extending,
and widening the Nepali Film Fraternity amongst Nepalese living abroad,
the program is organized annually.

We wish the program a grand success. FAAN would like to extend our
best wishes to Mr Bikash Devkota and the entire 'Third Eye'team for
hosting the event. We wish the festival a grand success.
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